
April 5, 2007
17 Nissan 5767

Mr. Haim Perry
MultiSphera

Dear Haim,

Regarding your request for a letter for your website, the easiest thing for me to do is to say 
what I very often say to you: "Please take care of it/ write it yourself; and I'll sign it." 

Your contribution to our company has been one of the best things that has happenned to us. 
We went through some difficult times and your support and assistance was invaluable; and I 
will always be grateful.

In addition to your professionalism, it is an absolute pleasure to be in your company and any 
firm that acquires your services is the better for it.

I wish you the best of continued good fortune with all your endeavors.

Best Regards,

Bernard Bar-Natan
Founder & CEO 
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